Greetings,As a mining geologist I have spent my working life in the industry.  From this experience I now have a concern regarding a responsibility of the industry.  It is this.  When a mining project is  planned and before it is developed the owning company should consider whether a guaranty can be made that during the operation and after closure any event or accident, including damage to the invironment, requiring remediation expenses will not entail a contribution from the"public purse". If such a guaranty cannot be made then this shoud be acknowledged publicly and be included in the Environmental Assessment Report.
The concerned government could then decide whether or not to permit the project. In the case of no guaranty being given government would reject the project or assume final responsibility or pass that on to the industry as a whole.Thank you for this opportunity to register my concern.  Richard H Janes.    
